
6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo, BC  V9T 6N2 www.rdn.bc.ca 

July.28.2025 

Re: NOTICE OF AWARD – 25-031 Coats Marsh Dam Decommissioning 

Please be advised the Regional District of Nanaimo has awarded the contract 
for the Coats Marsh Dam Decommissioning services to IWC Excavating Ltd. in the 
amount of $445,000 & GST. 

Amy Gore 
Superintendent of Parks Planning and Development 
Regional District of Nanaimo 
Email: agore@rdn.bc.ca 

mailto:agore@rdn.bc.ca

